
 
 

Kindness     Perseverance     Success 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5 Trip to ‘We the Curious’ - Thursday 23rd January 2020 
 

We have arranged a trip for our Year 5 children to visit ‘We the Curious’ in Bristol on Thursday 23rd January 2020.  
The children will interact with different science exhibits especially one linked to Space and visit the planetarium to 
explore the solar system. 
 
The children will be leaving the school at 9am and returning at 3.15pm.  Travel will be by coach and all the children 
will need to be in school uniform, sensible shoes and have a waterproof coat. 
 
They will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink.  If your child receives free school meals the kitchen will provide a 
packed lunch. Please indicate below if you require a free school meal packed lunch, but please remember to supply 
your child with a drink.  
 
We would kindly ask that all parents make a voluntary contribution of £13.50 per child which covers the entry, coach 
fare and the educational workshop.  We will need sufficient contributions from the parents in order for the trip to go 
ahead. Parent Pay is our preferred method of payment. If you do not have a ParentPay login, please contact the 
school office. 
 
A system of emergency contact will be arranged.  Please complete and return the reply slip below together with your 
payment by Friday 17th January 2020. 
 
For your information, Insurance by the County Council covers the legal liability of the Council to young people on the 
visit and provides personal accident cover during the visit should it be needed but we hope not.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Wilkins, Mrs Daily, Mrs Smith & Mrs Markham 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 5 Trip to ‘We the Curious’ - Thursday 23rd January 2020 
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………..……….to participate in the Year 5 visit to 
At Bristol on Thursday 23rd January. 
 
I enclose my contribution of £13/I will pay my contribution of £13 via Parentpay. 
 
My child receives free school meals and I require the kitchen to provide a packed lunch. 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………     Date …………………………………………… 
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